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16th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Topaz Class Drum Workshop 

Topaz Class have been invited to take part in a Drum Workshop at Ribston Hall High School. The 

visit will take place during the school day on Friday 25th June from 11:30 – 12:30. 

We will walk to Ribston Hall High School leaving school at 11:15am and returning to school once 

the workshop has finished.  

School uniform is expected to be worn. We will be back to school for lunchtime so please send 

your child in with a packed lunch or hot dinner as normal.  

Please reply giving permission for your child to attend, via ParentPay, no later than Wednesday 

23rd June. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Thomas (Topaz Class Teacher) 


